
Dear customers, suppliers, collaborators, and employees, 

In a season brimming with joy and graƟtude, we at Presisjons Teknikk AS extend hearƞelt holiday greeƟngs to all of 
you. The year 2023 has been truly remarkable, and we want to express our sincere thanks to each and every one of 
you for your invaluable support and trust.  

A Year of Milestones 

This year has been marked by significant achievements and milestones for Presisjons Teknikk AS. We take pride in 
sharing some of the most notable moments with you: 

 Training: Successfully conducƟng a total of 7 cerƟficaƟon courses and 30 in-house courses, contribuƟng to 
increased experƟse and quality in our industry. 

 Service & CalibraƟon: CalibraƟng over 500 instruments, ensuring accurate measurements and operaƟonal 
reliability for our customers. 

 Deliveries: Sending over 20,000 items to our customers naƟonwide, contribuƟng to the smooth and efficient 
operaƟon of many businesses. 

 Expansion to Kongsberg: In 2023, we expanded our presence by opening a new office in Kongsberg, and we 
look forward to beƩer serving our customers in this area. 

The Year That Took Us On the Road 

We have never been more outward-facing than we have been this year. From technical conferences on water 
treatment in Tromsø to parƟcipaƟng in industrial fairs in Porsgrunn – Presisjons Teknikk AS has traveled the country to 
meet our customers and collaborators. We have parƟcipated in a total of 20 fairs and events, providing invaluable 
opportuniƟes to learn, share knowledge, and forge strong connecƟons. 

Thanks to Our FantasƟc Team 

2023 has been a challenging year in many ways, but we have been fortunate enough to have Norway's best team with 
us. Our dedicated employees have been an indispensable part of our success, and their commitment, experƟse, and 
passion have been the driving force behind our achievements. 

A New Year, New OpportuniƟes 

We eagerly anƟcipate the start of 2024, filled with enthusiasm and opƟmism. Together, we will conƟnue to grow, learn, 
and achieve new heights. 

Thanks to all our customers, suppliers, and collaborators for being part of our journey in 2023. We wish you all a 
peaceful and joyful Christmas and a brilliant New Year! 

Warm Regards 

 

Alexander Rasch Svärd  

Managing Director, Presisjons Teknikk AS                       

Season’s GreeƟngs Presisjons Teknikk AS 
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